
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
Wonderful Workers 
Thank you, Flynn, Calvin, Tammy, Kane, Toby and Ani for bringing us your wonderful work, we are very 
proud of you all. What superstars and check out those proud smiles. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Suspicious Activity  
If you notice any suspicious activity on school grounds after school is closed, please contact Security on 9264 

4771 or the Police on 131 444. 

 
 
 

Important Dates 

             

7 August -   Room 2 assembly 9.15am 
12 August -   Book Fair (all week in the library – 8am and 3pm) 
14 August -   Room 1 assembly 9.15am 
16 August -   Creaney Primary School Sports Day 
19 – 23 August -  Book Week (21 August – Book Week Parade) 
27 August -   ESNN Beldon Sports Day – Yr 3-6 
29 August -   ESNN CESC Junior Sports Day Kindy – Yr 2 
30 August -   Sensorium 
6 September -  Sensorium 
12 September -  R U OK? Day 
13 September -  Sensorium 
20 September -  Last Day of Term 
 
Term 4 
8 October -   Tuesday – First Day of Term 4 
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Room 2 
Room 2 have started the term with a bang and straight into learning new things. We end the weeks with our 
'Fun Friday' activities where we take a more hands-on approach with our learning. During our life skills 
program we are learning to make toast. A few things we cover while making toast include following a toast 
schedule; making choices on which spread we would like; trying new spreads and using our ALS mats to 
enhance our communication. It's a great start to our day.  
 
Mrs Green and Ms Zapata 
Teachers 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Room 2 Assembly 

We were treated to a marvellous assembly from our fantastic Room 2 superstars. They performed ‘5 Little 

Speckled Frogs’ and we all had such a fun time watching them up on stage. Well done,  

 



C4 and C3 

In C4 this term we have introduced the Crunch’n’Sip program.  The students have 
thoroughly enjoyed taking turns to wash and prepare the fruits and vegetables for 
sharing with their classmates. We have had vibrant discussions about the texture, 
colour and sound of the foods we are tasting, as well as the importance of drinking 
water as part of a healthy lifestyle. 
 
 

 

 

Students from C3 & C4 are joining together this term and exploring different skills 
including Life Skills in C4 with Miss Welsford, Drumbeat with Mrs Walker & Social Skills 
with our School Chaplain, Skye. The Life Skills we have explored so far is knowing the 
difference between clean & dirty and the process of washing dirty clothes in a tub of water 
and the steps of washing them in a washing machine.  
 

 

  

 

 



Book Week  
Book week 2024 will be celebrated from 19 - 23 August in week 6. 
The theme this year is, “Reading is Magic….” Book week is a time 
to motivate kids to read more and reduce the attention they give 
distractors such as TV shows, video games, and social media. This 
year we are doing our Book Character dress up day on Wednesday 
the 21st of August and it would be wonderful to see all our students come to school in character for the day. 
We can’t wait to see what they choose to wear! 
 
To coincide with this, a Bookfair will be held in the school library during week 5, from Monday 
12 – Friday 16 August at 8am and again at 3pm. A range of books and fun activities will be 
available for purchase on the day, or you can order through Larrikin House: 
larrikinhouse.com.au 
 

Student Transport Assistance Program – Apply Now 
for 2025 

Please note School Bus Services endeavours to process Transport 
Assistance Applications within 10 business days from the date the 
application is received by School Bus Services. 

School Bus Services receives a high number of applications for 
Transport Assistance prior to the end of the year which results in 
longer than expected processing times. We ask for your patience 
and understanding during these busy times. 

If your application is submitted after 15th December for the following 
school year, your application may not be processed until the first 
few weeks of Term the following year.  

Apply here: https://www.schoolbuses.wa.gov.au 

Please note: 
• If your child is changing schools or residential address, a new 
application is to be submitted. 
• Each child requires their own application for school bus services. 

 
 
2025 Intentions 
We cannot believe it is already that time of year to start thinking about your intentions for 2025. Next week a 
letter will come home asking all families to give this some thought and to please let us know if your child will 
not be retuning to CESC for 2025. As you know, places for enrolment are very limited and we want to be able 
to offer any places available to those wishing to apply.  
 


